
Happy New Year!   

Wow, 2024 is here already!!  There is 

something about the first of the year that 

gives inspiration.  

This last year has been a great one with 

lots of wonderful memories made with 

each of you.  As we enter 2024, I hope our 

first newsletter of the year finds you 

happy and content. With the holidays 

behind us, all of us here at Sweetbriar want 

to express our gratitude for your cards, visits and support from 

last year. I look forward to the new year bringing you prosperity, 

joy, and good health.  We look forward to continuing to serve you 

and support your goals every step of the way. 

 

 

 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Nicole Hampl, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

•  Barbara: Jan. 16th 

• Ariel: Jan. 3rd 

• Jennifer: Jan. 5th 

• Steven: Jan. 9th 

• Amber: Jan. 10th 

• Didi: Jan. 24th 

• Grummy: Jan. 31st 

 

Sandra is our resident of the month. She 
was born and raised in Oklahoma. Sandy is 
always smiling. She loves sharing stories of 
growing up in her home state. She also 
enjoys visiting with her family and friends. 
We love having Sandy here at Sweetbriar 
Villa.   

Sandra 

Aleigh was born in Spring Creek Nevada. 
She graduated from high school there and 
then moved to Oregon with friends to be 
closer to the ocean. She enjoys painting, 
hanging out with her friends, singing 
karaoke and watching football. Her best 
friend is her dog Lady. Thanks for being a 
great member of our team, Aleigh! 

 Aleigh: Med Tech & Caregiver 

Christmas Caroling:  

Skipper is singing 

along with the 

Inspirational Choir. 

The choir was our 

first Christmas 

event of the 

season! 

Flannel Day: Tracy, Phil & Barbara dressed up for Flannel Day to 

begin our festive month of December! Inspirational Choir: Pete, 

Joyce and LaraLee enjoying listening to the performance. 

 Sandra 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  


